
Even as the world changes the mission of Project Living Hope continues

BUILDING PADS 
A crew of over 30 men mixed and poured the concrete by hand 
to complete the two building pads for the vocational center 
and multipurpose building. 

JOB SKILLS TRAINING SCHOLARSHIPS 
Four men who completed Level 1 masonry training at Extollo in 
2019 on scholarship from PLH were hired as concrete finishers 
for the building pads and were able to learn even more from 
the Oregon construction team. 

 SEPTEMBER 26 | 7:00PM 
The Project Living Hope annual fundraiser is coming straight to your living 
room! The theme for this year is Building Hope.  Together, we are 
building relationships, building community, building the campus, 
and building hope. Only with God is this possible.   

The half-hour program features testimonials from Camp Marie community 
members impacted by the ministry of PLH, a message from Guesly and 
Sara about how they are building relationships in Camp Marie and an 
update on programs and campus progress. We would love to have you 
join us and, as always, invite others to come hear about what God is doing 
in PLH and in Haiti.  

There are two exciting options for how you can partner with PLH 
through this event!  1. Invite a few friends to your home to watch the 
program together.  2. Watch virtually and invite your friends to watch with 
you online. Registration is now open! Sign up today to host a gathering or 
attend virtually.  

If you do not receive PLH's email updates, be sure to sign up so you don't 
miss out on this exciting event! Let’s build hope. Together! 

Sign up at plhope.org/virtual-event 
Questions? Contact Bethany Ferrigno at 541-206-3851 or bethany@plhope.org

With program activity very limited due to safety restrictions by the Haitian government, the 
past few months have been full of projects which have continued to develop the campus, 
offer employment to local tradesmen and get more hands involved in the mission of PLH. 

GATES 
A local Camp Marie welder and his crew constructed two chain-link gates for the PLH 
property. These gates are a definite step up from the previous sheet metal and 2x4s.  

JOB SKILLS TRAINING SCHOLARSHIPS 
This year, two young men completed the Level 1 welding training at Extollo on scholarships 
from PLH. They look forward to learning from and working alongside the skilled welders 
who will come to erect the vocational center and multipurpose building.

CISTERN  
Three masons from Camp Marie and the surrounding area 
created a cistern which will allow for easy access to water for 
projects and future classes in the vocational center.

DRAINAGE PIPE  
The Oregon construction team supervised the installation of 
drainage pipe on the two soccer fields. Last year, these fields 
would have standing water that would take a week of clear 
weather to dry. This year, these pipes effectively divert that water 
leaving the fields clear.

EROSION CONTROL 
If you remember the erosion the field edges suffered last year, you will be happy to hear that, 
with the assistance of straw erosion mats, vegetation is growing along the slopes stabilizing 
the dirt and making the campus greener every day.

CONTAINER #3  
After some delays in shipping, we are excited to share that the 
third container is finally on it’s way to Haiti! And it's filled to the 
brim, weighing in at 47,550 pounds! This container includes 
the metal and materials for the vocational center and 
multipurpose building, classroom furniture and supplies for 
the English program, basketball hoops, the Dessieux's 
furniture for their guesthouse, and much more!

SOCCER ACADEMY 
After the first season of the youth soccer league last year, the 
PLH team developed an adjusted academy model which 
provides more discipleship opportunities, more focused 
attention and training and hand-selected coaches. This 
model will still allow for league play with teams from 
surrounding areas while better ministering to the youth in the 
immediate area. The academy was set to be launched in 
April; however, with Covid restrictions the launch had to be 
delayed. The academy is now set to launch in September!

Be one of the first 30 home hosts  
to sign up and as a thank you, 

you will receive a  
PLH hosting kit for FREE. 

*Not all items included in the kit are pictured 

W H AT  I S  N E W W H AT  I S  N E X T

You’re Invited !
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